

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE HEALTH / AGRICULTURE BUILDING PO Box 330 TRENTON NJ 08625-0330

DOUGLAS H. FISHER Secretary

CHRIS CHRISTIE Governor KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor

May 28, 2014

Walter Pudelko, Business Administrator Glassboro Board of Education 560 Joseph Bowe Boulevard Glassboro, NJ 08028

Dear Mr. Pudelko:

Agreement #08-3906

RE: 2014 Summer Food Service Program Application

This letter confirms the intent of the New Jersey State Department of Agriculture, Child Nutrition Programs to fund Glassboro Board of Education Summer Food Service Program, up to the projected budget amount of \$11,613.38 requested in the application. Final approval of the complete 2014 application package should be reached within three or four weeks. The state agency has consistently provided the requested level of Federal United States Department of Agriculture funding to other municipalities participating in the Summer Food Service Program. Based on past history and Glassboro Board of Education compliance with federal requirements, the state agency anticipates no change in that procedure for the upcoming 2014 program.

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact me at (609) 292-4498.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Sutton-Page

Stephanie Sutton-Page Assistant Coordinator Summer Food Service Program

Cc: Beth Clark, Food Service Director